
John H. Lounsbury College of Education 

Professional Learning and Innovation  

Department Meeting 

April 16, 2021 

 

Attending: Nancy Mizelle, Linda Bradley, Carol Christy, Paulette Cross, J.W. Good, Diane Gregg, 

      Jane Hinson, Yeprem Mehranian, Marcia Peck, Cheryl Reynolds, Natali Toomey,  

     Barbara Roquemore, Diedra Monroe 

 

Meeting started with Mix and Mingle 

Announcements 

1. PSC Interviews May 3 – 4, 2021 
        Department Coordinators will be schedule throughout both days  

         Student will be interviewed on Monday, May 3rd 

 

2. Search  
        Paperwork is ready, search community ready, waiting on funding information 

 

3. Scheduling 
        Please review for accuracy  

                     We are aware of some coding issues/Kay is working on it 

        We are looking to start working on Spring 2022 next week 

 

4. Communication over the summer 
        Will be limited but through to keep you abreast of important issues without overwhelming 

                      your inbox. 

 

5. Maker Space  
Is available, please stop by and take a look 

 

6. Fall Classes-Meeting 
We will be back to face to face beginning August 2021  

 

7. Academic Honesty and Plagiarism/self-plagiarism 
        We are aware of issues of plagiarism on campus, please remind your student of the need                     

                     for honesty. 

 

8. Faculty opportunity: Summer HIPs- virtual experiences being developed by Dr. Alby  
link provided: https://gcsu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0qeHieRSCWdWq1w 

  

9. Request from FAPC:  student need the opportunity to give written feedback by 
students on faculty teaching effectiveness: Dr. Alby is reviewing what we current 
have. 

 

https://gcsu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0qeHieRSCWdWq1w


10.  GERA will be on line this year, please inform student and urge to participate.  
                     Dr. Hinson is our contact person. 

                       Diversity Committee: Dr. Cross is out contact: they are looking to have Dr. Love on campus  

                       in Spring 2022 

 Graduate Committee: Contact is Dr. Good, looking for marketing for recruiting ideas, Diane  

                      Gregg is on the Graduate Committee which is more about continuity of graduate program 

          Please let our voices be heard with your comments 

 

Department Time: 

        Looking back to look forward 

a. PRSII update: P12 testing – we could do a better job at preparing students  
b. Department Mission/Goals 

 
 
Meeting adjourned  


